
 

 

Notice to Physicians and Providers 
 
Aetna Better Health of Texas Inc. is a health maintenance organization (HMO) that is accepting 
applications from physicians and providers that wish to participate in its Medicaid managed-care (STAR 
and STAR Kids) and Children’s Health Insurance Plan (CHIP) HMO networks.  Aetna Better Health is 
located at 2777 N. Stemmons Freeway, Suite 1450, Dallas, TX 75207.  Applicants must meet the practice 
standards, qualifications, and other participatory criteria established by Aetna Better Health.  You may 
request network participation through our website at 
https://www.aetnabetterhealth.com/texas/providers/join-our-network.
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